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Chaplain….. 
 

Hello all, as I shared in our last Chapter meeƟng; 2 scriptures; Philippians 4:6-7. Do not be anx-
ious about anything, but in everything, by prayer and peƟƟon, with thanksgiving, present your 
request to God. And the peace of God, that transcends all understanding, will guard your hearts 
and minds in Christ Jesus. I’m thankful for the opportunity to pray for different ones prayer 
needs. And then, give thanks when i see God answering those requests. What a privilege to be 

able to pray. Let’s keep them coming. Love you all Love Ben and Pam 

Happy July!!! 
This article came across my newsfeed, and I thought it share worthy. I know everybody likes to 
make their ride look impeccably, clean and shiny but this one hit home. Sometimes looks can be 
deceiving and one can pay the cost for that so thanks to Dirty Dean who shared an article with 
this information! … Pass it along brothers and sisters.! 

*Friendly reminder to those that may not know… Do not Armor All or tire shine your motorcycle 
tires or your seats!  
It has been done and we’re seeing a few bikes with that done on all the tires. It is extremely 
dangerous, and we would hate to see anyone get hurt! 
 Once the tires get spinning, it will run onto your tread area and as soon as it contacts with the 
road and the turn…. It will make you go for a ride that you will not enjoy along with possibly se-
rious injuries! 
You can guarantee many. People over the years have learned this lesson the hard way. If you 
have ever applied Armor All to your seat you will definitely never, do it again! Make safe choic-
es! 
 
Also, we have the new ABATE Yard Signs available! $10 gets you a new one as shown in the pic-
ture along with one of our recent yellow signs (BOGOF)! State ABATE charged us this price and 



Products 
We have the new ABATE Yard Signs available! $10 gets you a new one as 
shown in the picture along with one of our recent yellow signs (BOGOF)! 
State ABATE charged us this price and we paid for them to have them 
available for you! Reach out on Facebook or email on our website http://
peo-taz.com/  to get yours!  





 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Our monthly drawing. 
 

To Qualify: 
You must be an active Peo-Taz member.  
You must be at the meeting.  
  Board members are included.  

 
Next months drawing  

August 6 th  
$80.00 

 

July 2023 Drawing— Dr. Dave Trotter we drew your name and 
you weren’t here. Sorry Dr. Dave you miss out on $70.00 dol-
lars . The August 2023 pot is worth $80.00.   
 

Remember you must be present to win.   
 
 



 

 

216 MarqueƩe Street 
Creve Coeur , Illinois 61610 





 
Use the application below to join and support the Motorcycle Riders         
Foundation. 



CHANGE OF ADDRESS FORM 
Name(s): _______________________________________________________ 
New address: ___________________________________________________ 
City, State, Zip __________________________________________________ 
Old address: ____________________________________________________ 
                       ____________________________________________________ 
Phone:  ________________________________________________________ 
Please mail to:  Shannon Johnson, P.O. Box 5936, Peoria, IL  61601 
                                                                                     

CHANGE OF ADDRESS FORM 

Name(s): _______________________________________________________ 

New address: ___________________________________________________ 

City, State, Zip __________________________________________________ 

Old address: ____________________________________________________ 

                       ____________________________________________________ 

Phone:  ________________________________________________________ 

Please mail to:  Shannon Johnson, P.O. Box 5936, Peoria, IL  61601 

                                                                                    



 

 

 

 

COMMON GOALS & MUTUAL UNDERSTANDING -- 
MOTORCYCLISTS’ RIGHTS ACTIVISTS MEET 

 

Phoenix, Arizona – Eleven motorcyclists’ rights acƟvists represenƟng the NaƟonal CoaliƟon of 
Motorcyclists, the Motorcycle Riders FoundaƟon, and four motorcycle clubs took Ɵme away 
from the NCOM annual convenƟon to meet in a closed-door session to discuss differences and 
focus on common goals. 
With a joint willingness to acknowledge a tumultuous past but not allow the past to detract 
from the need to work toward the commonaliƟes of mutually recognized issues effecƟng the 
future of motorcycling, the goals were quickly acknowledged and unanimously agreed upon: 
Profiling, Right to Repair, Renewable Fuels, Autonomous Vehicles, Emission RegulaƟons, Defini-
Ɵon of a Motorcycle, Crash Avoidance, support of SB 202 Internal CombusƟon Bill of Rights 
were accepted from the MRF’s 2023 top legislaƟve goals. 
The issues that have historically divided NCOM and the MRF took more Ɵme to address. Once 
introducƟons were made, meeƟng moderator Kansas Tim, was clear with the direcƟon the 
meeƟng needed to take during and aŌer it adjourned. 
The pace of the closed-door, limited aƩendance meeƟng was moƟvated by a newly elected 
NCOM board of directors, plus organizaƟonal leadership’s willingness to meet.  Ground rules 
were quickly established when the moderator outlined a list of issues that suppressed trust and 
even prevented working together. Overcoming distrust was reviewed and addressed with mutu-
al assurance that both MRF and NCOM would “pick up the phone” regularly instead of relying 
on emails and third-party communicaƟons.  
An agreement to encourage organizaƟon liaisons to aƩend meeƟngs of respecƟve leadership 
boards was also agreed upon. Welcome invitaƟons to the respecƟve board meeƟngs would be 
forthcoming. 

Acknowledgement and aƩribuƟon for an organizaƟon’s accomplishments provoked the most 
heated discussions. In a spirit of fostering a posiƟve relaƟonship between NCOM and the MRF, 
acknowledgement and aƩribuƟon will conƟnue to be a high-priority item for both NCOM and 
the MRF.  
Ending the meeƟng between the NaƟonal CoaliƟon of Motorcyclists and the Motorcycle Riders 
FoundaƟon with a photo op and a mutual commitment to work together, words taken from the 
NCOM event program summed up that commitment. 



 

 



Membership….. 

Howdy all! We needed the rain so much, even bikers were happy to see it. A reminder on hot 
days if the rain starts, it’s a perfect Ɵme to pull over. Let that oil and heat slickness wash away a 
bit before your ride. 
 
By the Ɵme you read this we will have already been to the HOI fair. Thank you to Freedom Val-
ley for geƫng that set up. 
 
Dave and Susan Salter hooked up with our sponsor at OZ’Z for a Chopped For A Cause St Jude 
ride event July 1 st . Kay Bernstein came out to help with the membership booth along with Ma 
and Tammy Johnson. Woody and Teresa were there as well ready for products. As our President, 
Dave is always looking for exposure for us. If you watched the news around the holiday week-
end you will see our banner. So Thank you to the Salters. 
We had a liƩle incident out of state that gave me a legal quesƟon. I called Rod Tylor with 
A.B.A.T.E. Legal services. He was on vacaƟon, on a boat. And he answered my call. Yep, there is 
peace of mind being an A.B.A.T.E. member. 
 
Each month we focus on a reason to sell or give a membership. This month is an easy one. Fel-
lowship. I have met so many great people through A.B.A.T.E. the B in A.B.A.T.E. stands for broth-
erhood. I think of all you brothers and sisters that I might have met but not known. And it 
doesn’t stop at this chapter. either. It’s great to be a part of this family. 
 
As of July 1, st 2023 we have 184 acƟve members with 3 people signing up in June they are: 
Robert Rowon  Miranda Sales  Nancy Sales 
Welcome to A.B.A.T.E. and to your Peo-Taz chapter! 
If you sing up 10 new people in a calendar year you receive a free single one year membership 
Members due in August 
Kandace Simpson Jeffrey Simpson  Angela Courtway Randy Pugh 
Barb Barker  Rhonda Williams  Charles Williams  Kenny Mitzelfelt 
Chuck McGuire  Louie Eertmoed 

    Thank You Have a groovy Day  

       Shannon  



 

 

Thanks  to the Motorcyclist 
who supported St. Jude's 
Children's Hospital  Thanks 
to Vets Helping   Vets 

 



 

 

Peo-Taz Members Get Free Classified ADS 
Does have to Be Motorcycle Related  

Bikes, Parts , Clothes  
Any Brand 

You May send an ArƟcle  or a Classified Ad  to 
the NewsleƩer (peotaznews@gmail.com)  

Must be motorcycle or Abate Related 





Group Fellowship 
Some of you already know, but each month, a local A.B.A.T.E sponsor is chosen for the desƟna-
Ɵon of a group ride. This serves several important purposes. When we spend money on food 
and drinks it helps encourage conƟnuing sponsorship in our program, because their support 
brings paying customers. As a group, those of us aƩending are building valuable friendships 
with good people, but we are also making Peo-Taz more visible to the public where they can 
witness the connecƟon we have. This can encourage others to ask quesƟons and potenƟally 
lead to membership growth. 
As a newer A.B.A.T.E. member, I find it exciƟng to become more involved with like-minded peo-
ple who enjoy a common interest in the thrill of riding. While we do get to mingle with people 
briefly before the meeƟng, it is the ride aŌer, and the Ɵme spent supporƟng local A.B.A.T.E 
sponsors that several of us are finding true fellowship and connecƟon with other members. If 
you aren’t joining the group, you are missing out on a lot of fun. 
Stone’s Midway Tap was our stop aŌer the July 2 membership meeƟng. It was a small friendly 
bar and offers free food on Sundays which, when we aƩended, consisted of gondolas and chips. 
We each ordered drinks and brainstormed how to get more members to join the fun. We look 
forward to spending Ɵme with more of you throughout the season. 

 

Thank You New Member 

Tami ChrisƟan 

Pictures were taken AŌer MeeƟng Ride  July 2nd 2023 

Stone Midway Tap 
Pictures Taken By 

Nick ChrisƟan and Eric Willke 



AŌer MeeƟng Ride Stone Midway Tap 







PEO-TAZ 2023 CALENDAR    
 
Aug 2023 
6th Membership MeeƟng 
Sept 2023 Membership MeeƟng will be held at Alpha Park 
1:30 PM (Potluck) August 27 th 
 
Not a member, join us at a meeƟng and see what we are 
about. MeeƟngs held at Bartonville VFW  Post 3883 
4518 S. LafayeƩe Ave, Bartonville IL. 
 
 

Event Schedule 
July 
08 Black Piston MC– Fun Run 
08 Bikers 4 Ta-Tas 
22 Union Brotherhood MC Charity Ride for Allens House 
29 Central Illinois Vets for Vets Ride 
29 PMC /AOA  TT Cook Off 
August 
05 Peo-Taz A.B.A.T.E-Alzheimer's Run & Steak Fry 
07 Quiet Pride  MC -”Show your Heart” Ride 
11 Masonic Riders Paul Revere  Lantern Run (Night Ride) 
12 A.BA.T.E (3) Chapter Motorcycle  and ALL Bikers Ride for your Rights Run 
19 Foundry Rats MC –Fun Run for AuƟsm 
26 Washburn Legion Riders-The V Run (Suicide PrevenƟon)  
                 
 





 
Peo-Taz 2023 Membership Meeting Schedule  

    
VFW Post 3883 

4518 S Lafayette Ave, Bartonville, IL 
Locations subject to change.  See Facebook for updates.  

 
August     6th          1:30pm 
August    27th         1:30pm At Alpha Park Bartonville,IL 
 
 
Members please bring a friend to a meeting. 
 
Not a member?  Please join us at a meeting we would love to meet you 
and answer any questions you have about ABATE of Illinois and our Peo-
Taz chapter. 

Open  10 AM  7 days A Week 
Daily Drink Specials  

6 Slot Machines and  2 Pool Tables 

 



VETS HELPING VETS 

We are a 501c3 non-profit foundaƟon that repairs and gives power chairs/scooters 
to those who cannot afford them. AŌer 9 years of work, we have delivered 920 scoot-
ers.  We have assisted repairs for over 5,000. Your generous donaƟons are allowing 
us to conƟnue our mission. We are accepƟng monetary donaƟons or power chairs/
scooters equipment, any condiƟon.  Our quarterly quarter aucƟon at VFW Peoria 
Heights #2602, doors open at 5 pm, first drawing at 6:30 pm first Wed: (June 7, Sept 
6 and Dec 6, 2023). Newcomers get 2 free numbers. The next quarter aucƟon on 
June 7, 2023, will benefit St Jude Rides / Chopped for a Cause. Please join us for a 
great cause. 



 

 

 

2023 PEO-TAZ OFFICERS 
 
PRESIDENT 
DAVE SALTER II 309-989-2225 
wildnaƟve1973@yahoo.com 
VICE PRESIDENT  
RANDY PUGH 309-208-4701  
vp@peo-taz.com 
SECRETARY 
KAY BERNSTEIN 309-363-3433 
bernsteinc31@gmail.com 
TREASURER 
SUSAN SALTER 309-472-6901 
susankahoun@hotmail.com 
PUBLIC RELATIONS                                      
JEFF SIMPSON 309-857-5559 
pr@peo-taz.com 
MEMBERSHIP/SPONSORSHIP DIRECTOR 
SHANNON JOHNSON 309-657-7266 
hippiebikerbabe@yahoo,com   
SAFETY & ED. COORDINATOR 
JEFF SIMPSON309-857-5559 
pr@peo-taz.com 
LEGISLATIVE REPRESENTATIVE  309-373-3864 
PATRICK WOOD  hdstyle97@yahoo.com 

 
SERGEANT at ARMS 
DUSTY DIBBLER 309-256-7758 
dabd87@sbcglobal.net 
ACTIVITIES DIRECTOR 
KANDE SIMPSON 309-857-5561 
acƟviƟes@peo-taz.com 
ATTENDANCE DIRECTOR 
BRENDA LANE 309-370-7000 
brendalane4760@yahoo.com 
NEWSLETTER DIRECTOR 
MATT BERNSTEIN 309-363-3434 
peotaznews@gmail.com 
CHAPLAIN 
BEN MADIGAN  309-645-0738 
benandpam75@comcast.net 
WEBMASTER 
RANDY PUGH 309-208-4701 
vp@peo-taz.com 
PRODUCTS DIRECTOR 
TERESA WOOD 309-369-0624 
teresaordazwood67@yahoo.com 
 
 

 

Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

  1 2 3 4 5 

6 Membership Meeting 
1;30 PM VFW Bartonville 

7 8 9 10 11 12 

13 14 15 16 17 18 19 

20 21 22 23 24 25 26 

27 Peo-Taz Picnic Alpha 
Park 1;30 pm (Potluck) 

28 29 30 31   

August 2023 



A.B.A.T.E. needs YOU! 
Call to Action 

 
There are more owners of motorcycles, atv’s and dirt 

bikes than ever before. However, our membership state 
wide is lower than it has been in a decade. 

WHO WILL FIGHT FOR YOUR RIGHTS? 
When Trailer plate prices were raised by 555% 

A.B.A.T.E. was the only organization that addressed it. 
A.B.A.T.E. is ever vigilant on keeping Illinois a helmet 

by choice state. ( Illinois vs Freis ) 

Peo-Taz membership meetings are held at the VFW, 4518 S Lafayette Ave  
Bartonville, IL ———- 1st Sunday Each Month. 

See us on the web! 

peo-taz.com 

See us on the web! 

peo-taz.com 

Is your membership expiraƟon date highlighted?    
If it is, Renew Today! 


